
Pexx Contracted by Katy Police Department to Replace All 
Antenna Lines for Communications Radios  

The Katy Texas Police Department has contracted Pexx to replace antenna lines for eleven 
communication radios with new and improved cable and infrastructure. The project is part of 
a new building and renovation project for the police department funded by the City of Katy 
Texas. 
 
Pexx's fully staffed and equipped tower crew will be on site to switch radios over to the new 
dispatch center when the move to the new building begins in March 2007. 
 
This project is the result of a continuing relationship between Pexx and the Katy Police 
Department (KPD) based on performance and trust. Pexx has furnished KPD with leading edge 
wireless communications and data/video networking capabilities that have greatly enhanced the 
security of the community of Katy Texas and the police officers that serve. Pexx continues to 
serve the KPD with leading edge technology and superior service. 
 
About Pexx 
Pexx, Inc., a privately held company is a technology based integrator and VAR employing a 
world class team, with over thirty years of varied industry experience. Growing out of successful 
project management and consulting businesses, Pexx continues its practice of finding new ways 
to use technology to improve productivity, control costs and maintain a competitive edge. Pexx 
serves its clients from headquarters in Plantersville, Texas. For more information about Pexx call 
(832) 237-5888 or visit http://www.pexx.net/.  
 


